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Help pull garlic mustard in Belfountain

	It's almost time for the community to help pull garlic mustard from the ground.

The fifth annual Belfountain Garlic Mustard Pull and Barbecue is planned for May 28, from 9 a.m to 1 p.m.

Join Credit Valley Conservation (CVC), Belfountain Public School and the Belfountain Community Organization at Belfountain

Conservation Area. Help remove the invasive garlic mustard plant and create space for native species.

Volunteers will be ferried a short distance on a bus to pull garlic mustard in the morning. Following the pull, there will be a free

barbecue to celebrate all the work that was accomplished.

Those younger than 18 are advised they might need to bring a waiver signed by a parent or guardian to participate.

For more information, contact Adam Wilford at 905-670-1615, ext. 441 or awilford@creditvalleyca.ca
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